
 

 

 

Halloween Yard of the Month 2020  

The Farm at Creekside HOA Halloween Yard of the Month recipient is the Staples Family, (Eric and 
Heather), 2424 Mallard Circle.  

 Staples’ front porch display includes a variety of seasonal items that look great during the day and 
fantastic at night.  The display features many “scary” decorations including numerous ghosts appearing 
from a black background, a huge black spider crawling on a web, cobwebs with smaller spiders, lighted 
pumpkins in front of the porch, pumpkins placed in several areas on the porch, a revolving light above 
the entrance to the porch and lots of strings of LED lights in various Halloween themed colors.  The 
entrance to the porch is draped in crime scene tape advising visitors to “beware”.  It’s obvious, based on 
their decorations, that Staples family enjoys Halloween.   

Congratulations to the Staples for their “Spooktacular” display.  In recognition Staples received a sign 
to post in their yard for the month and a $25.00 gift card for The Flower Bin. 

 

            

 

 


